
 

The Peña Law Firm is currently hiring for the position of a remote, part-time, contractor 

litigation paralegal to work on bodily injury cases. The position offers a flexible schedule, 

allowing the candidate to work at their leisure for 10-15 hours weekly. The compensation for this 

role is $30 per hour. This position would be an excellent opportunity for individuals looking to 

advance their careers in the legal field. The ideal candidate should have strong litigation 

experience; however, it is not necessary for them to be bilingual in Spanish. 
  
Qualified candidates are invited to apply as soon as possible, and should send their resumes 

directly to Nelson Peña at Nelson@ThePenaLawFirm.com. A select number of candidates will 

be chosen for interviews via Zoom. For any inquiries regarding the status of their application, 

candidates are encouraged to send a follow-up email to Nelson Peña rather than calling. 
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